Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

Wit A

MEMORANDUM
TO : The PENR Officer
Puerto Princesa, Palawan
FROWM The Regional Executive Director
SUBJECT REQUEST FOR GUIDANCE REGARDING THE PROPGSED

TOURIST ASSISTANCE CENTER IN BRGY. PORT BARTON
AND UPDATE ON THE PROGRESS OF THE REPORTED
UNDERTAKING ON THE LAND CLASSIFICATION AND
RECLASSIFICATION IN SAN VICENTE, PALAWAN [E-2022-
88401)

Referred is the letier of Mr. Hernando A. Enal of the Tourism Infrastructure & Enterprise
Zone Authonity (TIEZA) dated June 8, 2022 regarding their application for the Certificate
of Stewardship Contract and Forest Land Use Agreement for Tourism (FlagT) for the
1,000 square meters of lot for the proposed Tourist Assistance Center and update of
the reported undertaking on the land clagsification and reclassification in San Vicente,
Palawan.

In this regard, the above mentioned concern apparently falls within the directive of your
office, hence this referral and submit report on action taken to the parties concerned,
copy furnish this office for monitoring purpose is highly appreciated.

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO,/ZéSO v
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ce: Mr. Hernando AEnal
IMatiager, TEZ Assistancs and Monitoring Department
6" and 7" floor. Tower | Double Dragon Plaza, Double Dragon Meridean Park,
WMatapagal Avene comner EDSA Extension, Bay Area, 1302 Pasay City

TIREO P. PARIAN, JR., CESO WV
Director

G/F FIMB Main Building, Visayas Avenue,
Dilimian, 1100 Quezon City, Philippines
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